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Comments: I request the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal. It is important that an Environmental Assessment is done, which many anticipate with a finding of no

significant impact when completed. Lastly, it is vital that the water is kept free of toxic pollutants and that the

sacred lands of the Lakota people are protected. With the imperial history of violence against Indigenous

peoples, it would be a shame for this intentionally harmful behavior to continue.


